
Cedar Mountain MS/HS Daily Announcements        Monday, October 12, 2020 
  

General Announcements 

 

Congratulations to our Homecoming King Cade Schiller and Homecoming Queen Madison Heiling. 
 

Reminder that hats need to be removed BEFORE entering the building. 

 

Homecoming is here……  

     Dress up Days:  

 Monday is VSCO 

 Tuesday & Wednesday are Farmer/Flannel-no hats 

 

Dress up days points so far have 6th grade in the lead with 190, followed by sophomores with 179 and 

seniors in 3rd place with 142.  However both juniors and freshmen are close behind with 137 and 136 

each!  Next Monday is VSCO followed by Farmer/Flannel on Tuesday and Wednesday.  Any grade 

can still win!  

  

There will be a meeting for any students interested in SADD (Students Against Destructive Decisions) 

on Wednesday during lunch.  Location to be determined. Please remember to send a message to Mrs. 

Sturm, Mr. Palokangas, or Mrs. Pelzel to sign up.  If you are at home that day a google meet link will 

be sent to you.  

 

Students are reminded that chromebook chargers need to be left at home and students are to charge 

their chromebooks every night. 

 

When you are learning virtually your camera MUST BE ON and you MUST BE VISIBLE or you will 

be counted absent. 

 

October is College Knowledge Month.  Minnesota Goes to College is the state’s effort to provide 

graduating high school seniors with the preparation, opportunity, and support needed to apply and 

enroll in college. These events focus on college & career exploration, financial aid and Dream Act 

information, and application completion. Fridays will be wear College Apparel days and those who 

wear college apparel just might be in drawing at the end of the month for some random prizes.  

 

Your mask needs to be on (covering your nose and mouth) upon entering the building.  Please 

follow this requirement.  ***Also masks must remain covering your nose and mouth until you 

get outside the building.  

 

***Please remember to social distance when in school.  Six feet apart is the required distance to 

be from someone.  
  

American Indian Parent Advisory Committee meeting will be held on October 22 via a zoom meeting 

from 4:00-5:00.  

  



Santa's Closet of Renville County referral forms are now available.  This year they will be providing 

care packages that include household necessities and a few gift items.  If you live in Renville County 

and could benefit from this program, please contact Mrs. Sturm by phone at either school or email 

(psturm@cedarmt.org) and a referral form can be sent home with your child. 

  

Athletics  

 

Football and Volleyball practice in Morgan.  
  

High School  

 

Hamline University will be doing a Google Meet visit for any juniors and seniors interested TODAY 

at 1:00.  Sign-up sheet is on the Ramp-Up Schoology page.   

   

  

Middle School  

 

 

Blue Crue 

 

 

NHS 

 

The next NHS meeting is on October 28 at 11:30.  

  

NHS Road Ditch cleaning is on October 28 after school. 
 

 


